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     As of August 1, 2016, we do not accept personal checks as payment for 
purchases.  Customers will need to provide other forms of payment.    If there is a 
customer that can only pay via personal check, that customer will need to complete 
the Check Acceptance Form provided by the Domino Food and Fuel Corporate 
office on the www.DominoCStores.com website.  This form will need to be 
submitted to and approved by the accounting department in the Domino Food and 
Fuel Corporate office.   

 


